
Information 
 

on the new deadline for bid submission for the concession award  
for the exploration and exploitation of oil and gas in the Federation of Bosnia and 

Herzegovina 
 

 
FBiH Government, on its 221st session, held on April 30, 2020, adopted the  
information from the FBiH Ministry of Energy, Mining and Industry on the impact of 
the coronavirus pandemic on the international public call for concession awards for 
exploration and exploitation of oil and gas in the Federation of Bosnia and 
Herzegovina and accepted the extension of the deadline for bid submission to the 
fourth quarter of 2020. 
 
FBiH Ministry of Energy, Mining and Industry has, based on the estimated situation 
and the ability to prepare and submit bids, determined December 5, 2020 as the new 
date by which bids must be submitted. 
 
This information is published on the websites of the Ministry and FBIH Government. 


